
 

 

School Uniform 

Thursday 16th July 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am pleased to be able to tell you that school has secured some funding from 

the local Speke council fund. We have decided to spend this to subsidise the 

cost of uniform for September. 

As you know, our supplier is Laser Schoolwear on St Mary’s Road in Garston. 

From Monday 20th July, the first 200 customers will receive a £5 discount on 

all orders.  

You will simply need to provide your name and your child’s name to receive 

the discount.  

From 10th August, Laser are also operating a click and collect service from their 

London Road shop. This can be done through their website: 
http://laserschoolwear.net/   

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 

http://laserschoolwear.net/find-your-school/primary-schools/

